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40 years under the most adverse ambient conditions. Following servicing,
maintenance and surveillance tests performed on the Waterford 3 breakers
indicated significant performance improvement. Concurrently, LP&L imple-
mented newly revised and extensive maintenance and surveillance procedures
for the RTBs. Finally, LP&L is participating in a CE program to monitor
AK-2-25 breaker performance. Key parameters (e.g. response time, trip
shaft torque) will be collected in a common data bank to be utilized for
performance trending and potential prediction of impending failures.

It is expected that the breaker refurbishment, newly implemented procedures
and the CE monitoring program will assure reliable RTB performance over the
life of Waterford 3. Pending further guidance from the Staff, LP&L is
confldent that the intent of Generic Letter 83-28, items 4.2.3 and 4.2.4,
has been met.

Should you require further information on this matter please contact
Mike Meisner at (504) 595-2832.

Yours very truly,

Kw,cmk/OWA/

K. W. Cook
Nuclear Support & Licensing Manager

KWC/MIM/ch

cc: W.M. Stevenson, E.L. Blake, J.T. Collins, J. Wilson, T. Alexion,
D.M. Crutchfield, G.L. Constable



